

Abbey Park Pre-School Abbey Park First & Nursery School Abbey Park Middle School

Abbey Road Pershore Worcestershire WR10 1DF

Head of First School: Mrs C. Mitchell Head of Middle School: Miss R. Scully

2nd October 2024

Abbey Park Schools Federation Board of Governors

Dear Parents/Carers,

I write on behalf of the Board of Governors of Abbey Park Schools Federation. As the Board of Governors we monitor the direction and performance of the school, and support the school aims of helping each child to meet their potential.

We are now a month into the school year and it is lovely to see how well your children have settled, and how the school continues to be such a welcoming and vibrant place. Congratulations and thank you to all the staff for their dedication and caring, helping to make the school such a positive place for learning.

We would also like to thank all parents for their understanding through the recent change of age consultation process which took us all by surprise by its timing. We will be communicating further with you about this in the months to come, as soon as we find out more, but rest assured that we will be working together with the school to ensure positive outcomes for all.

We are looking forward to an exciting year. Thank you all for your support.

Best wishes,

Ian Forster
Vice Chair of Governors

Tel: 01386 552722 Tel: 01386 552667 office@abbeyparkfirst.worcs.sch.uk **Executive Headteacher: Miss R. Scully** office@abbeyparkmiddle.worcs.sch.uk